
     

  

 

 

September in the Ladybug class has been filled with new 

beginnings!   

We’ve been making new friends, learning the routines that go 

with life in the classroom, and learning to read our names and 

numbers when we move our red circles each morning. 

Many of our activities this month grew from Our Color Days.  

We wore the color of the day, created a color poster, heard a 

color story, and created a page in our Color Song Book. 

We painted with cotton swabs, dot markers, brushes, and 

carrots!  We colored with chalk, crayons and sandpaper.  We 

attached things with white glue, glue sticks and tape. We even 

made grass by cutting with scissors. We read, counted and sang 

our way through each numbered page.  Our fingers and hands 

and minds sure got lots of exercise and practice with all that 

creating!  

Our favorite stories were Go Away Big Green Monster, The 

Carrot Seed, Brown Bear, and Harold and the Purple Crayon.   

Some of our favorite songs were In My Beginning, God 

Made Me, It’s a Beautiful, Beautiful, Morning, and of 

course, The Color Song! 

The best story of all was of Jesus and the Children.  

Ask your child what Jesus said when the grown ups 

brought their children to see him.  Our song will 

remind them of his words, “Let the Children Come to 

Me”.   We know that Jesus loves us so, so much. 

And like our Color Song says—Jesus, you sure know 

how to color!  Color my life with love! 

Look At What We are Learning!  
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